Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)
Formal Request for OUSD(C) Response

The purpose of this form is to request clarification of current Standard Financial Information Structure (SFIS) guidance, including instances in which current guidance may appear to be in conflict with Federal-wide guidance or other published guidance or direction provided by the Office of the Secretary of Defense (Comptroller).  Current guidance is published on the SFIS Resources Page at: https://comptroller.defense.gov/ODCFO/sfis.aspx
For each component question submitted, please identify the applicable DoD Guidance document(s) for which clarification is sought:
	Guidance
	SFIS Section / Element

	SFIS Matrix
	Data Element?


	Compliance Checklist
	Assessment Business Rule(s)?


	DoD Accounting Scenarios
	Applicability?
Update Required to Comply with Recent Business Event(s)?


	DoD Standard Chart of Accounts
	General Ledger Account?
Definition?
Usage?


	DoD USSGL Transaction Library
	Transaction Code?
Application to Fund?


	DoD Tie Points Standard
	Tie Point? 
General Ledger Account?
Alignment of Data Elements?


	Attribute Alignment
	Missing or duplicative values?
Mismatch between SFIS and DDRS SUSIDs?


	Other
	



Component Question and Contact information:
	
Component
	Component
POC
	Contact Information
	
Component Question

	Agency, MilDep, Office
	Name and Title
	Phone
Email
	To best ensure a clear and concise response, please be specific in describing the issue, the population effected, and, if applicable, provide proposed recommendation(s) and basis for that proposal.












Submit completed forms to osd.pentagon.ousd-c.mbx.odcfo-fmpr-cop-sfis@mail.mil
